
Dear Parents, Grandparents, and Friends of
SCCS,

I have been reflecting lately on how to help
make our school become a more prayerful
school. This means that we need to look for
opportunities for our students and staff
members to call on God. We have our daily
religion lessons, our weekly Masses, and a
variety of rituals, traditions, and first time
plans for our school to seek wisdom and
guidance by the acts of Faith, Love and
Service.

Our children have the answers in their hearts.
This is because they have the souls and minds
that are open, trusting, and forgiving because
they are children and they don’t know any
different. They are able to fully immerse
themselves, they believe, they have hope, they
can forgive and move on. They are humble.
When Jesus said, “Bless the Little Children,” he
surely gave us a directive to be like them, the
children.

At St. Charles we have the best combination
of people: we have teachers who will teach
the children and we have children who will
teach the teachers. Add the
commitment/dedication and prayers of school
parents and our school becomes more holy
day by day! Together we form one amazing
and dynamic faith community who grows and
moves together in ways that surely make God
smile!

March 14 - Pi Day

March 17 - End of 3rd

Quarter

March 20 - No School -

Professional Development

Day

March 21 - Parent Task

Force Meeting 5:30pm

March 22 - Spring Picture

Day

March 24 - Reconciliation

for grades 4 and 8

Upcoming
Events

Reminders
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Follow Us

Remember to check out the LCC
Musical this weekend.  We have
several of our own St. Charles
students participating this year. 
 Best of luck to all of the
performers!  Details on the
performances can be found on
page 2.
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Pi Day Celebration

On Mar. 14 people from around the world will
be celebrating Pi Day (3.14). Students will be
learning about the significance of pi and how
it relates to circles in their classes.  In addition
to this, as part of the day our school will be
collecting canned goods that will go to the
Christian Corner Community Center. If your
child brings in a canned good they will have
their name put into the drawing to “pi” an 8th
grade student volunteer in the face. This has
become a much loved tradition over the years
here at St. Charles.  Thank you for your
generosity!

https://www.bidforkidsauction.com/
https://shop.scholastic.com/parent-ecommerce/parent-store-2.html/?fairId=5238083
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NEWS FROM
OUR PARISH

Scholarship applications will be
available at the Welcome Desk in the
Gathering Space after each weekend

Mass between February 26th and
March 19th. Students and their

parents will be asked to fill out the
form. Completed Applications MUST

be submitted or returned only in
person after Masses at the Welcome
Desk on any weekends prior to the

deadline of March 19th

Parish Scholarship

TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE IN

ST. CHARLES SCHOOLOFFICE.


